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Welcome back everyone!  

All our staff members were thrilled to see our students back 

at school!  

Our younger students particularly enjoyed the fresh snow 

this past week! 

 

 

 

 

 

January 26- Pedagogical 

Day  

 

February 5- 

• Pedagogical Day 

• Governing Board 

Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Week of February 12 –  

• Hooked on School 

Week  

• Staff Appreciation 

Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 



 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FROM THE ADMINISTRATION 

 

➢ Please note that Mr. Phil Griffith, our school secretary is no longer working at FACE. We 

will inform you when a new secretary has been appointed to our school.  

 

➢ Registration for the next school year will be taking place on Mozaik. We will be sending 

you further information this week with further instructions. 

 

 

High School Extra-Curricular Activities 

This week all high school students are invited to see Mr. Erick at office 402 to register for our 

new after-school activities until January 19. Information about the activities will be 

announced on the intercom. 

 

Governing Board Meeting on February 5, 2024 

Our fourth governing board meeting will be held on February 5, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. This meeting will be 

virtual. Members from the public who wish to attend can email our chairperson 

at  jessica.lipes@videotron.ca for more information.  

 

Cegep Applications for Secondary 5 students 

Please note that our guidance counsellor has sent information to all parents and guardians 

of our Secondary 5 students in regards to Cegep applications. Should you need any support, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to her or Ms. Harriet. 
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Highlight from one of our graduates 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

             
Angela Vaudry                                                          Jennifer Harriet  

EMSB Principal                  EMSB Vice-Principal 

FACE School                                                               FACE School  

 
  

We were very pleased to see one of our former 

graduates in the news last week. Stéphane 

Tétreault went to FACE from Kindergarten to 

Secondary 4! He is now a gifted and award-

winning cellist. 

 

Link to article: 

https://montrealgazette.com/opinion/columnist

s/allison-hanes-a-poster-child-for-french-

education-at-english-schools 
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